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From: Stefania Campogianni [mailto:SCampogianni@wwfepo.org] 

Sent: 04 November 2010 12:01

Subject: Request for estimate - WWF artwork for Topten project

 

Dear Lies,

 

I write you in order to ask your availability and also budget for a graphic work that we need to do for project we are doing in collaboration with other partners.

 

The project is called Topten and is aimed at promoting energy efficiency appliances for consumers. I have attached here a briefing where you can find some more detailed information regarding the project and partners and also regarding the work we need to provide them.

We are planning to run a game in the different countries and we need to provide our partners a general creative artwork for the game and then an artwork for posters/flyers/stickers/banners. The artwork should be provided to the partners by end of November/beginning of December.

 

It does not need to be very complicated as it needs to fit to different countries. As it is a joint project, we do not have to follow WWF branding guidelines, so we can be quite free in our creativity.

 

As my colleagues were very happy working with you, I hope you can give me your availability.

Please let me know if this is ok and if you can provide me a cost estimate by beginning/middle of next week.

 

 

If you need some information, don't hesitate to contact me

 

Best wishes

 

Stefania
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 The sole responsibility for the content of this update lies with the authors. It does not necessarily reflect the opinion of the European Union. The European Commission is not responsible for any use that may be made of the information contained therein.
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